
As you will remember, our friend and classmate Andrew Ferrier very sadly passed away last year. We would like to remember Andrew on the anniversary of his death on May 3rd. To do this Cami, Katie, Eilidh, Lauren, Hannah and myself (and even Mrs Kelly and Miss Cumming!) have been busy making Rainbow Loom bracelets, all of which are orange, Andrew’s favourite colour. We will be selling these bracelets after the Easter holidays, and all the proceeds will go to Yorkhill Hospital, as that is where Andrew received care while he was ill. Andrew was very keen to raise money for this cause before he died, as he wanted to improve things for other children who have to stay in Yorkhill. 








We will be selling 3 different types of bracelet:


“Fishtail” bracelets priced £2.00


Single bracelets priced £1.00


Lucky Dip bracelets at £1.50








Please support this fantastic venture and good cause by buying one of our bracelets and wearing it in May to remember Andrew.








Thank you





Lucy Wong
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